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The investment holdings of the Oregon Treasury are PUBLIC INFORMATION. 

HB4115 will ensure that the Treasury releases complete information about the state’s 

investment holdings annually, as well as results of any climate risk assessments 

being done. This will give Oregonians the real data they need to ensure that our 

investments align with our needs and values – from the climate to human rights to the 

energy transition. HB4115 is good governance. I am a member of PERS and I care 

deeply how these funds are invested for my fellow Oregonians. 

 

 


